

Ground Floor
228-230 Bay Street
Brighton Vic. 3186
Tel (03) 9596 9680
Fax (03) 9596 0956
louise.asher@parliament.vic.gov.au

19 June 2009

Mr Glenn Thompson 14 Coutts Street BULIMBA QLD 4171

Dear Mr Thompson,

I acknowledge your letter dated 15 May 2009 in relation to Macedon Ranges Shire Council and Coliban Water.

I have been advised that the Leader of the National Party, Mr Peter Ryan, will follow this matter up with the Victorian Government.

Thank you for your letter and taking the time to inform me of this issue.

Yours sincerely,

LOUISE ASHER, MP

Deputy Leader of the Opposition Shadow Minister for Urban Water Shadow Minister for Small Business, Tourism & Major Events Member for Brighton